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2024-2030 KMPO TIP Amendment # 15 ITD request to modify  KN 24395  I-90, US 95 I/C Emma to Cherry Lane to the FY 2024-2030 
Transportation Improvement Program for program year 2024. 

The Idaho Transportation Department (ITD) is requesting modification to the approved 2024-2030 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP).  This amendment 
increases Design and Engineering funding (PC) in the amount of $1,000,000 in FY 2024 funding.  There are no known changes in the current design, concept, 
scope, or significant budget to the original project.  The offset is provided by the decrease KN 22715 in the same amount. 

KMPO Amendment #15 

District Key No Prog Yr Location MPO Program 
Funding 
Source Work Phases Action Costs Life Time cost 

1 24395 2024 
I 90, US 95 IC, EMMA AVE TO 
CHERRY LANE, KOOTENAI CO KMPO TECM 

State 
Expansion 

& 
Congestion 
Mitigation RECONST/REALIGN PC Increase 1,000,000 97,850,000 

 

The 2024-2030 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #15 provides for the amendment by Administrative Modification where the does not 
materially change the design, concept, or scope of the original project, and conforms to approved existing plans and programs This project has been through the 
previously required and concluded public involvement processes prior to the original programming, and ITD has demonstrated funds will are available in the FY 
2024 program year.  Based on the representations by ITD, the Kootenai Metropolitan Planning Organization approves Amendment #15, effective July 1, 2024. 




